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From: Jason Stilwell <jstilwell@cityofsantamaria.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 10:19 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Item D-1 BOS 8/23/2022

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The Board letter for ltem D-1 states “However, the applicant and the City of Santa Maria are still negotiating the
supplemental water calculations, which the City has increased as compared to the expired contract.”

This statement is incorrect. The City of Santa Maria does not develop water calculations nor negotiate with developers
not within the City of Santa Maria service area. Any negotiations between a developer and a water provider outside the
city would be between those two parties.

Thank you for the opportunity to clarify the record.

Jason

Jason Stilwell / City Manager / City of Santa Maria / (805) 925-0951 ext. 2200 / jstilwell@cityofsantamaria.orq
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